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Dear Friends,

It is very encouraging to see the support the Copper Ridge
Conference Centre project has been receiving in the last few
weeks and | want to say a big thank you to all our new donors.
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At the same time | want to express my deep gratitude to the
donors who have been supporting the project from the beginning.
We have been able to accomplish so much over the past few
years and it is exciting to think that we are now so close to
starting construction.

| would like to review with you the overall goals and the next
steps that need to be taken in order to begin construction in the
next few weeks. We need to reach our minimum targets for both
the capital campaign and the monthly campaign. Reaching the
minimum threshold allows us to gain precious time and launch
the construction while we continue the fundraising effort to reach
our overall goals.

Our capital campaign target is $6 million with a minimum
threshold of $4 million. Our monthly campaign target is
$13,000/month with a minimum threshold of $10,000/month.

| am very happy to announce that we have reached the minimum
threshold for the capital campaign. Congratulations to all of you!

For the monthly campaign, we are short of our minimum
threshold by just $1,500/month.

| am appealing to all of you and to your friends for an extra effort
to help us bridge this gap. | am confident that we can achieve this
before the end of June.

Please donate using the donation card or by visiting our website.

It is thanks to your generosity and faith that over the course of
this project we have been able to achieve one milestone after
another - from purchasing a piece of raw land without access or
services, to rezoning and creating a building design, to now
having a building site with a well paved road, services and ready
for construction.

| am very grateful for your ongoing support and count on your
prayers for the success of this project.

Best regards,


https://drive.google.com/open?id=0B4E3M6W2NUQKTFMxZE9malN2TTg
http://copperridgeconferencecentre.ca/
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